Good morning,
 
HHSC is proposing the following directed payment programs (DPP) to begin September 1, 2021. All programs are subject to CMS approval. 
 
Comprehensive Hospital Increased Reimbursement Program (CHIRP) 
1. Proposed program rules §353.1305 – 353.1307 
0. Feedback on rules may be emailed by January 31, 2021, 5:00pm to RAD_1115_Waiver_Finance@hhsc.state.tx.us. 
1. CHIRP Requirements (attached)
1. CHIRP DPP Specifications (attached) 
2. Feedback on measures and performance requirements may be provided via Microsoft Forms by February 2, 2021, 5:00pm: https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=Mnf5m7mCm0mxaqk-jr1TayYaYjiGHoxPtz5OGwZEEYJUNERQRzNLWEFSSlNHQzdENE1VRVkwNDc4WS4u 
 

